
Mr. T. F. Plunkett June 23, 1999 
President - Nuclear Division 
Florida Power and Light Company 
P.O. Box 14000 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420 

SUBJECT: ST. LUCIE PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 - ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
REGARDING THE APPENDIX B - ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION PLAN 
(NON-RADIOLOGICAL) TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS 
(TAC NOS. M99396 AND M99397) 

Dear Mr. Plunkett: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact 
related to your application for amendment dated August 4, 1997, as supplemented, 
December 1, 1997, May 8, 1998, and August 26, 1998. The proposed amendments would 
revise the St. Lucie Plant, Units 1 and 2, Technical Specifications, Appendix B, "Environmental 
Protection Plan (Non-Radiological)" (EPP), to incorporate the terms and conditions of the 
Incidental Take Statement in the Biological Opinion issued by the National Marine Fisheries 
Service (NMFS) on February 7,1997, and subsequently modified on May 8, 1998. The 

-proposed amendments will replace Section 4, "Environmental Conditions," of the EPPs for both 
Units 1 and 2, and add Section 5, "Administrative Procedures," to the Unit 1 EPP and revise the 
current EPP Section 5 for Unit 2.  

The assessment is being forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for publication.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by: 

William C. Gleaves, Project Manager, Section 2 
Project Directorate II 
Division of Licensing Project Management 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389 

Enclosure: Environmental Assessment 
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UNITED STATE•S 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

June 23, 1999 

Mr. T. F. Plunkett 
President - Nuclear Division 
Florida Power and Light Company 
P.O. Box 14000 
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420 

SUBJECT: ST. LUCIE PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 - ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
REGARDING THE APPENDIX B - ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION PLAN 
(NON-RADIOLOGICAL) TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS 
(TAC NOS. M99396 AND M99397) 

Dear Mr. Plunkett: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact 
related to your application for amendment dated December 1, 1997, as supplemented 
August 26, 1998. The proposed amendments would revise the St. Lucie Plant, Units 1 and 2, 
Technical Specifications, Appendix B, "Environmental Protection Plan (Non-Radiological)" 
(EPP), to incorporate the terms and conditions of the Incidental Take Statement in the Biological 
Opinion issued by the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) on February 7, 1997, and 
subsequently modified on May 8, 1998. The proposed amendments will replace Section 4, 
"Environmental Conditions," of the EPPs for both Units 1 and 2, and add Section 5, 
"Administrative Procedures," to the Unit 1 EPP and revise the current EPP Section 5 for Unit 2.  

The assessment is being forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register for publication.  

Sincerely, 

William C. GIves, Project Manager, Section 2 
Project Directorate II 
Division of Licensing Project Management 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-335, 50-389 

Enclosure: Environmental Assessment
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